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AUG c 5 1996 ;

Williams & Associates, Inc. .

'

Attention: Roy E. Williams
j P.O. Box 48
i Viola,lD 83872
4

Dear Mr. Williams:
;

Subject: Closecut of Contract No. NRC-02-85-008 |
.

! We have reviewed the subject contract file documentation and have determined that all
actions have been completed.4

Total payment in the amount of $858,694.00 has been accomplished. A|| obligations )
I have been met by the parties and the contract is officially closed out.

|
Sincerely,

!-h.([h S.m,

lois J. Wiggins, Contracting Officer |

Technical Acquisition Branch No. 2 j'

' Division _of Contracts i

Office of Administration
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